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Tell the Council What You Think, Before July 10 
By Sophie Braccini
Moraga's Community Survey is online until July 10th at www.moraga.ca.us, collecting input from residents. This 
survey is a complement to focus groups that were held in May, which posed the same questions to a small set of 75 
residents chosen to be representative of the voting population. The results of both the focus groups and the survey 
will be presented at the Town Council meeting on July 28th.  
"The focus groups were very constructive and productive," said Council Member Horward Harpham, who participated 
in the process, "The online survey allows everybody to participate, and will get us a wider range of opinions." The 
focus groups and the survey were designed pro bono by Moraga resident Dr. Larry Bienati and Ms. Lilia Garcia. The 
survey has no scientific pretensions, since respondents are self-selecting and might not be representative of the 
population. 
 
Reach the reporter at: sophie@lamorindaweekly.com
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